
MTPETERTHOMAS

07 May 2015

Reference: Parking Charge Notice - 331495/965519

Dear Sir/ Madam,

We refer to the Parking Charge incuned on 17 February 2015 at 17:21, at ALDI Bangor
car park.

We-mn confirm thatthis Charge has beencancelled and there is no outslandlng paym_qnt

due on this account.

Kind Regards,

ParkingEye Team

ParkingEye Ltd, PO Box 565, Chorley, PR6 6HT


